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Wee Care Preschool will be CLOSED January 1st for New Year’s 

We will be OPEN on Monday January 20th for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 

   Little Reminders 

It is very important that each of our 

students has an extra set of clothing 

in their cubby. Please look to see that 

your child has clothing on hand for 

“just in case”.  

 

Please notify the school office if your 

child will not make it to school for 

any reason. This is good practice for 

“formal school” where this becomes 

required .  

 

Please make sure that you label your 

child’s jackets and sweaters clearly 

in permanent marker. Each 

year we donate bags of unclaimed 

outerwear to charity from our lost & 

found box. 

Thank you to all who 

attended our annual Breakfast with  

 

 

 

Santa! Check out all of the adorable 

photos on Facebook. Search: Wee 

Care Preschool 4s 

 

Tax Information 
Your end of the year statements will 

be emailed to you soon. Please keep 

them for your records.  

 

January Birthdays 
* Zoe A *Blake B * Damien B * 

Henley B * Brodie G* Jackson G 

*Alina K* Piya K *  
Genevieve L * Molly R * Jasmine S  

* Kate V * Athena W *  
Ms. Alisha * Ms. Kinjal  

Ms. Priyanka 

 

Topics: Winter Wonderland, Weather 

Letters: Ii, Ll, Kk Colors: White Numbers: 9, 10 Shapes: Diamond 

Social Studies: Life in the Arctic, Animals of the cold, Ice and Snow 

Science: Ice, Snow, Arctic Animals, Weather and Seasons 

http://www.weecarepreschools.com/

